
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 11/5/2012 12:03:13 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Rice Solar Data Request

Meredith,

Thanks. We were told previously by Solar Reserve that no upgrade costs would be borne by 
CA ratepayers. I would like to confirm this today if possible. If a cost is incurred an estimate 
needs to be incorporated into the NMV calculation which PG&E would be responsible for 
completing.

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 9:18 AM 
To: Simon, Jason
Subject: RE: Rice Solar Data Request

Hi Jason,

Attached is the response for all questions except for 5. We will have that response tomorrow.

SB GT&S 0325553

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Please let me know if you need that response today.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Simon, Jason fmailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 9:13 AM
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: Rice Solar Data Request

Good morning Meredith,

Can you please check in with Rice this AM and see where they are at? This will get pushed off 
if I don’t get the information today.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

PG&ETs committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge~:com/about/eompany/privacy/customer/
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